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Hello, S J 2'd I ({-< 
I have serious concerns about the amount of traffic the Miwok Indians will bring to the Shingle 
Springs Drive road. It is very upsetting to hear that they are ready to destroy our beautiful rural 
neighborhood. I am discusted at the Miwok Indians for pretending to build homes on that property 
and then to turn right around and change it into something completely different and outrageous! I 
would hope that this County will do everything in its power to make darn sure this encroahcment 
and building of such usage will not be permitted. Please do everything possible to ensure our 
current rural lifestyle and keep things similar to the way they are now. 

Thank you, 
Trish Gansberg 

, Shingle Springs, 
Ca 95682 
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